
From: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Andy Youngayoung@lac.sc.gov

Date: 3/6/2017 3:40:39 PM
Subject: Re: voice mail

Thank you. I appreciate it. Darryl is doing a great job. Thanks for working with him. 
 

Sent using OWA for iPhone 

From: Andy Young 
Sent: Monday, March 6, 2017 9:03:31 AM
 
To: Danny Varat
 
Subject: RE: voice mail 
 
Danny,
 
Thanks. Congratulations on your new position. I know you will do a good job. Darryl contacted me on Friday, during 
which he updated me on pending legislation and I was able to update him on our review of adult protective services at 
DSS.
 
Thanks.
 
Andy
 
From: Danny Varat [mailto:DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov] 
 
Sent: Saturday, March 4, 2017 9:41 AM
 
To: Andy Young 
Cc: Broome, Darryl 
Subject: voice mail
 
​Andy, I know that you called me a while back, and I never responded. I think that your message concerned the 
Senate bill transferring Aging to DoA, and I trust that you know that it was amended to make Aging a 
gubernatorial appointment.
 
We also have appointed Darryl Broome as ED of Aging, and I will ask him to contact you concerning the LAC 
review of DSS. Please let me know if you need to talk to me on other items. I'm sorry to have been so tardy on 
my response.
 
Thanks
 
Danny
 
 
 

mailto:Danny%20Varat%20%3CDannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov%3E
mailto:ayoung@lac.sc.gov

